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        October 27, 2005

Dear Presidents Advisory Panel on Tax Reform,

I am writing to express deep frustration and disappointment in the proposals I am reading about in the papers coming from  your panel. They all very much appear to me as shell games and more of the same. 

This is a time were you could truly make a difference, truly represent the people that elected you, truly transform America into a stronger, better more prosperous country. To me it seems you are blowing this opportunity with more of the same corrupt, misleading  confiscation of the citizens hard earned money through terrible tax policy. 

We are at an important juncture in world history. The world is “getting flatter”.  China, India and other parts of the developing world are learning how to compete in capitalist markets. We are facing competition and threats to our ability to compete day. Now is the time to scrap our dysfunctional and corrupt tax system completely and adopt a rational plan that will change America forever, for the better.   Scrap the IRS and current tax system completely and adopt the Fair Tax Plan as written. Truly do something meaningful for a change!

Sincerely,

Mark Newton

